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Wednesday, December 04, 2018 
10:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. 

 
 

Meeting Agenda 
 
 

Location: Massachusetts Water Resources Authority 
  John J. Carroll Water Treatment Plant 
  84 D’Angelo Drive 
  Marlborough, MA 01752-3022 
  508-481-8664 

 
 
 

1. Welcome and Introductions 

2. Approval of Minutes – September 04, 2019 meeting   5 minutes 

3. Financial and Progress Reports, John Scannell    10 minutes 

4. Personnel and Hiring, John Scannell     15 minutes 

5. Hunting Report, Ken MacKenzie      20 minutes 

a. Deer Hunting in the Quabbin 

6. Miscellaneous, John Scannell       60 minutes 

a. Oaks on Prescott Peninsula 

b. Proposed logging parcels schedule for cutting 

c. Ware River Watershed Public Access Plan Update, Dan Clark 

d. Quabbin Park Cemetery Update, MWRA\DCR 

e. Road Salt\Chloride issues, Jamie Carr 
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